
 Kia ora, e te whānau,

Week 9 is here already! 
It is a busy week - with lots on, so here is a reminder about 
what to expect in the next two weeks.

GOAL SETTING INTERVIEWS
We have goal setting interviews on THIS TUESDAY AND WEDNESDAY - 
so if you haven’t made a time to meet with your child’s teacher - 
please do so through the Hero app. If you have trouble making a 
time, please contact your child’s teacher to make another time, 
or to book you in.

EASTER LONG WEEK-END
I am sure you are all looking forward to the long weekend. 
Teachers have a Professional Learning Day with the other 
wellington schools on the 28th (Thursday) - followed by Easter 
Friday on the 29th. Easter Monday is on the 1st, and a reminder 
that all schools in NZ have the 2nd (Tuesday) off too, so will be 
closed. This means school will be closed from the 28th March to 
the 2nd of April inclusive.

QUIZ NIGHT
We desperately need your support of our Quiz Night - which is 
happening on the 7th of April.

Come and see if you can beat the teachers’ teams!

Please do what you can to secure a table (6) - or even just some 
seats. If you could check in with your workplace, or whānau or 
friends - to see if anyone is keen for a fun night out, with 
amazing prizes - please lock them in! We would appreciate your 
support of our Kura and Tamariki so much!

THANK YOU!
A massive thank you 
to Matt Craig and 
Nathalie Mercer, 
who have continued 
to chip away at 
weed-eating our 
bike paddock! We 
are nearly there! 
If you, or someone 

you know, has 
access to a mower 
or tractor with 
blades - we would 
love to get the 
paddock levelled 
out so it can be 
used for sports 
again! Please let 
me know if you can 
help with this.

ANOTHER THANK YOU!

We would like to extend a heartfelt thank you again to 
Michael Fawcett (Holdsworths’ Grandad) for building us 
three amazing vegetable gardens! We are ordering the soil 
for them this week, so hope to get things underway before 
the end of the term! If you love gardening, and would like 
to help us with the planting - please let us know! 

TERM 2 TOD DATE 
CHANGE

Due to a change in 
facilitators 

availability, we 
have had to change 
the TOD from the 4th 
of June, to the 31st 
of May next term. If 
you have already 

booked the 4th - we 
will accomodate that 
in our records. We 
apologise for the 
inconvenience, and 
appreciate your 
understanding.




